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Principal’s Message 

Dear Rescue Families, 
 
The school year is off to a wonderful start and we are already 
beginning our second month! The first few weeks have been 
filled with enthusiasm, laughs, and learning. Students are set-
tling into routines, making new friends, and beginning to dive 
into their grade-level standards. 
 
We are kicking off our 2025 Fun Run Fundraiser this 
week.  The students started out with an assembly today and 
the fundraiser will begin tomorrow and run through next 
Wednesday.  We will be using the funds raised to replace 
backboards, hoops, and add some color to our blacktop ar-
ea.  This project will directly benefit all of our students and 
improve the appeal of our playground.  We look forward to a 
great week of class challenges, prizes and FUN!  The attached 
flyer has details. 
 
Our theme for the month of September is a focus on re-
spect.  Respect is one of the “Big Three” key components for 
success for our school.  We are spending a lot of time not 
only defining what respect is, but what it looks like and 
sounds like throughout the various situations that students 
experience.  This is a great opportunity to ask them for prac-
tical ways to show respect.  I appreciate your support with 
spending time on this life skill with your student.  Truly, this is 
one of those traits that makes a difference in the develop-
ment of kids!     
 
Thank You for Supporting Rescue Elementary! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Todd McGinnis 
Principal 

Raider Notes 

Calendar of Events 

· Monday, September 1st —Labor Day No 
School 

· Tuesday, September 2nd—Cross Country 
Practice Starts 

· Tuesday, September 2nd—APEX Fun Run Kick 
Off 

· Wednesday, September 3rd— Early Release 

· Thursday, September 4th— Grandparents 
Breakfast 7:30am 

· Friday, September 5th—Picture Day 

· Tuesday, September 9th—Vision Screening 

· Wednesday, September 10th— Early Release 

· Thursday, September 11th—Fun Run 

· Tuesday, September 16th— State Capitol Field 
Trip 5th Grade  

· Tuesday, September 16th— PTC Meeting 
5:00pm Rescue Staff Room 

· Wednesday, September 17th— Early Release 

· Wednesday, September 17th—Cross Country 
Meet @ Northside School 3:30pm 

· Wednesday, September 24th— Early Release 

· Wednesday, September 24th—Cross Country 
Meet @ EDHCSD School 3:30pm 
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Daily school aƩendance is criƟcal for a student’s academic success. Parents are strongly encouraged to 
schedule medical appointments during non-school hours. Should your student be absent, please call the 
school (677-2720) by 9:00 am to report the absence. All students arriving aŌer 8:55 am must check in at the 
office. It is important for students to be on Ɵme as it sets the tone for their learning for the day. Thank you 
for your support in your student’s learning.  

School Attendance 

Welcome back everyone!  
 
I hope everyone had a fun and resƞul sum-
mer! I’m so happy to be back as the counse-
lor at rescue for another year! I’m ready to 
help support your kiddos in any way I can! 
 
This month, I will be doing guidance lessons 
on respect. Small groups will be starƟng in 
about a month as well! If you feel like your 
student could benefit from some counsel-
ing, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
I look forward to talking with many of you 
soon have a great and successful year. 
  

Take care, Mr. T 
   

Terry Libbon  M.S., PPS 
School Counselor  
Rescue Elementary  
530.677.2720 x 3045 
tlibbon@my.rescueusd.org 

Counselor’s Corner 

 

 

 
 The drop off areas are located in front of the school 

office.  When entering the drop off area, pull forward.  Please 
do not leave your car unaƩended unless you are in a parking 
spot.  Please do not drop off your students before 8:40 a.m.     
 
AŌer the final bell rings in the morning, we kindly ask that you 
move toward the front of the school or the parking lot area. 
Our students enjoy seeing their parents, and stepping out of 
view helps our teachers start the day smoothly and allows stu-
dents to focus.  When picking up in the aŌernoon, please re-
member to stay behind the designated signs. This helps mini-
mize distracƟons for students as they wrap up their day and 
ensures everyone can navigate the campus safely.  Thank you 
for your cooperaƟon and support in helping us create a posiƟve 
start and end to each school day. We greatly appreciate it! 

Drop off and pick up 

 

September’s garden lesson 
will be all about seeds.  How 
to seeds get dispersed? We 
will look at how seeds move 
through gravity, wind, water, 

and animals and mechanically. 

Garden News 

Rescue elementary will have student picture day on September 6th.  In order to view and purchase school 
photos, go to the Dorian website. hƩps://mydorian.com/order/  Type in Rescue Elementary School in the 
search bar and follow the order procedures.  

Picture Day 



 

 

Music 

We’re excited to introduce the board applicants for the 
2025–2026 school year! These amazing volunteers 
have stepped up to serve on our school board, and 
we’re so grateful for their willingness to support our 
students, teachers, and community. Without their ded-
icaƟon, many of the events and funding opportuniƟes 
we’ve enjoyed wouldn’t be possible. 

 
Elected to the 2025–2026 Board 
    •    Treasurer – Barbra Hamilton 
    •    Parliamentarian – Alicia Smith 
 
2025–2026 Board Member Applicants 
(These posiƟons will be officially voted in following the 
upcoming bylaw update.) 
    •    President – Travis Smith 
    •    VP of CommunicaƟons – Natalie Walling 
    •    VP of Events – Open 
    •    VP of Fundraising – Victoria Keitany 
    •    Secretary – BriƩany Stark 
 
We are sƟll in need of a VP of Events—please reach 
out if you’re interested in helping plan and lead our 
school’s amazing events! 
 

Thank you again to all who have stepped up to serve. 
We look forward to a great year ahead!  

Rescue Parent Teacher Club 

4th & 5th Grade Music w/Mrs. Olson 

5th Grade Band is off to a great start!  Since we only meet once a week on Monday, practicing at home at 
least three times a week will help them be successful in band, especially if there is a week where there is 
a Monday holiday.   
 
4th Graders are having fun with music and movement right now!  We are even learning how to sing a scale 
with hand signs (see if your student can remember how it goes).  Later this month, we will start playing 
some of the songs we are learning on xylophones. 

· Fever: If your child has a fever they are required to stay home until they are fever free for at least 24 hours with-
out fever reducing medication (tylenol, motrin, etc). 

· Vomiting and/or Diarrhea: Please keep your student home until they have at least 
one full day of normal health (no vomiting and/or diarrhea). 

· For Colds and Flu's: If your child must be fever free for at least 24 hours (without 
fever reducing medications) and the cold/flu symptoms must be resolved or improving to return to school. 

Rescue School Website  

CommunicaƟon is very important for our Rescue com-
munity.  There are several ways to receive informaƟon 
for our school.  We recommend families access our 
school website for school informaƟon and announce-
ments.  The school calendar will provide families with 
monthly events so you are able to stay involved and par-
Ɵcipate.  Please note, Rescue School events will be pre-
ceded with “RS.”  If you have a Gmail account, you can 
sync the school calendar with your personal one! You 
will also be able to view the bell schedule for the 2023-
2024 school year.  Each teacher will be updaƟng their 
own web links to the web page to provide informaƟon 
about their class for parents.  Our PTC also has a link 
that shares important informaƟon on events and needs 
for community members.   Lastly, Mr. McGinnis will pro-
vide a week at a glance to provide any important infor-
maƟon or updates for families.  This will be sent out be-
fore the coming week.  A monthly newsleƩer will also be 
sent out to inform families of events at the school.  
Please contact your student’s teacher or the school 
office if you have any quesƟons.  










